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TO:         Turnberry Village, HPR Owners 
 

 
 

FROM:    The Turnberry Village, HPR Board of Directors 
 
 
 
 

Please be advised that no owner is permitted to install or replace the 
insulation in their crawl space beneath their unit without prior approval 
of the Board of Directors. 

 
 

If you feel that your crawl space insulation needs attention please 
contact our Turnberry Association Manager, Quade Jackman. 

 
 

Quade may be reached at: 
Phone: (843) 785-4775 ext. 116 
Email:  Quade@IMCHHI.com  

 

 

It is extremely important that this rule be adhered to. We have all just 
spent a lot of money to obtain an excellent termite repair bond from 
Orkin and we do not want to jeopardize the coverage under this bond. 

 
 

Thank you for your attention to this matter. 
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